

FACSIMILE CONSENT FORM

CONSENT FOR FAX CONTACT: New rules issued by the Federal Communications Commission

(FCC) on July 3, 2003, require that associations must obtain the signed, written consent of a recipient, even association members, in order to fax meeting notices, meeting registrations and other "unsolicited advertisements" for the specific fax number to which the fax is to be sent. Unless the PTA/PTSA has a signed consent form on file, we will no longer be able to fax to you any material inviting you to participate in meetings and educational programs. Legislative updates and information items are not covered by the new FCC rules, so you may continue to receive some information via fax; however, that information will be limited. Please complete the FACSIMILE CONSENT FORM no later than _____ and either fax the signed form to (_____) or deliver to **FACSIMILE CONSENT FORM** I understand that by providing my fax number(s), I consent to receive communications sent via facsimile by or on behalf of the _____ PTA/PTSA. I understand that the ____ may not share my contact information with other organizations. ADDRESS _____ CITY ZIP FAX NUMBER(S) (Include area codes and list all that ______ PTA/PTSA may use.) (____)____(___)____ Signature _____ Date____ Print Name _____ PTA/PTSA Position ☐ I do not wish to receive communications by facsimile.